
 

From the Pastor                                 June 18, 2023 
 
HAPPY FATHER’S DAY! My dad 
would be 106 if still living...the 
things he taught me by life and lip 
still remind me how blessed I 
am. He taught me there was a 
GOD. Not only a God but the FA-
THER GOD. We all realize there 

are no perfect “fathers” but ONE. Yet every genera-
tion should have a group of men who desire to RE-
FLECT the Heavenly Father. Our Father which art in 
heaven hallow be thy name. May we on this Fa-
ther’s Day 2023 REDEDICATE ourselves to be more 
like our father in Heaven. This world needs to see 
some old fashion DAD’s who still believe the Bible is 
true and HE is to be worshiped. 
 
             GOD 
              & 
       COUNTRY 
            DAY!     
  On July 9th 2023 at 6pm we will Honor our Military for the 
sacrifice they made for our Country. We will specially recog-
nize The Wounded Soldiers and Ones who received The Purple 
Heart Medal. We would love for you and your family to come 
be a part of this Special day! If you happen to know someone 
who served in our Military or is a recipient of one of these hon-
ors please invite them personally.  Come be with us! 
           

  2023 Summer Camps this year have a theme coming 

from, Joshua 14:12. “Give me this Mountain” 

Teens will go June 26th-30th,Juniors go July 24th-28th   
  

    *PRAY FOR OUR KIDS HEARTS TO BE STIRRED* 

              * & LIVES TO BE CHANGED FOREVER!* 

 

  



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Dawn Fitz 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 

  “All things are possible to those who believeth!” 
                                                            Mark 9:23    
     Keep Praying and Giving as the Lord leads to-
wards our Parking Lot Goal.  It is going to take a 
miracle from God to get to our 194,000 goal…                                                                                                                            
 

 

VBS July 16th-19th with Ray Dombeck 
With VBS quickly approaching we are in need of  Prizes 
for the kids. As you have probably already noticed there 

is a table set up in the vestibule with cards all over it. 
Please grab as many as you plan to purchase and return 

the gift to Mr. Tyree soon as possible. Thank you for 
helping us make VBS extra special for our kids this year! 

 

Daughters of the King 
We need your help too! We need Door Prizes for the Ladies 
Retreat! You can give them to Mrs. Judy Berryman or Mrs. 
Shana Marlowe to have them wrapped. Thanks in advance!! 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $6,236.50 
Faith Promise .................    1,169.00          
Other Missions ...............        130.00 
Building Fund  ................            0.00 
Parking Lot  ................        162.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        191.50  
 
 

Total……………..……     $7,889.00 
                                                          


